
I support the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling 
– Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
  
I support the mandatory labeling of palm oil to protect the 
habitat of the orangutan's. 
  
Palm oil is found about 40 percent of the food products on our 
shelves and its rampant cultivation is destroying the 
Orangutan's habitat at an alarming rate.  

  

The United Nations has warned that Orangutans could 
be extinct within a generation if we don't act quickly. 

  

Once palm oil is labelled, consumers can actually drive 
a market for proper certified sustainable palm oil 
because they can demand it of manufacturers.  
  

I would like to appear to give evidence before a Senate 
Committee hearing in Canberra. 
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